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Ms. Kirsten Walli      DELIVERED BY EMAIL 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
26th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
 
RE: Board File No. EB-2016-0186 Union Gas Limited Panhandle Reinforcement 

Project Application (the “Project”) 
 

Further to Procedural Order #2, please be advised that I will be attending the Technical 
Conference scheduled for October 4, 2016 to ask questions on behalf of OGVG.  It is my 
expectation that my questions will largely follow the questions of other parties, with a 
view to ensuring that OGVG fully understands any new information that is placed on the 
record during the technical conference.  However I do intend to also independently ask 
questions with respect to the answer that was given at Exhibit B.LPMA.4 b).  

Yours very truly, 

 

 
Michael R. Buonaguro 
 
CC: Karen Hockin 
 Charles Keizer 


